
VALERI Special Announcement 

October 4, 2019 

 
 

The VALERI Sustainment Team has received several inquiries regarding registering for 
ID.ME.  It has been determined that some networks are blocking the ID.ME registration 
page.  
 
Please work with your network teams to whitelist the following websites to ensure your 
new team members will be able to register.  
 

• https://access.va.gov/accessva/ 
• https://api.id.me/en/session/new 
• https://api.id.me/en/registration/new 

 

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact the VALERI Technical Team at 
VALERI.VBACO@va.gov. 

 
  

 

 

https://access.va.gov/accessva/
https://access.va.gov/accessva/
https://api.id.me/en/session/new
https://api.id.me/en/session/new
https://api.id.me/en/registration/new
https://api.id.me/en/registration/new
mailto:VALERI.VBACO@va.gov
mailto:VALERI.VBACO@va.gov

